
Empowering the next generation of leaders



Dear Friend,

As we celebrate the 30th anniversary of REACH Prep, we are excited to provide an opportunity 
for donors, companies, and foundations to have a lasting impact on the organization.
 
This special gift initiative is the 30 for 30 Campaign, with 30 funders gifting $30,000 or more in 
honor of our three decades of empowering leaders. As a participant, you will be honored at our 
events this year and receive special recognition at our new office space.
 
Your support will allow us to continue to provide educational resources, college and career 
support, and summer opportunities for 250 students annually. We remain committed to 
sustaining and growing 12 years of educational support as we have seen the positive impact 
of our scholars and alums succeed in their academic and professional pursuits.
 
We invite you to join us in making a gift this year to commemorate this milestone and continue 
our commitment to empowering the next generation of leaders
 
Sincerely,

Becky Reiser
Chief Executive Officer

250
students served 
each year

117
sending elementary 
schools

$11m
of need-based financial aid is 
awarded to our Scholars each
year by independent schools 
and colleges



Your 30 for 30 Campaign gift will leave a lasting legacy and support our 
long-term goal of helping underserved students gain access to exceptional 
educational opportunities. Thank you for your investment in our mission.

56%
of Scholars will be the first in 
their family to attend college 
in the USA

100%
of REACH Prep Scholars 
graduate from high school

100%
of REACH Prep Scholars 
are accepted to a college 
or university

“When I was introduced 

to REACH Prep, I was 

also being introduced 

to a new life trajectory.  

A  trajectory defined 

by superior educational 

opportunities and one 

that seemed boundless, where the only limiting 

factors were your work ethic and motivation. 

REACH Prep paved the way toward an amazing 

independent school education and guided me 

along the way. My experience with REACH Prep 

shaped who I am today, and is a connection 

that I will have for the rest of my life.”

DAVID JARAMILLO, COHORT 10

Brunswick ’10, Harvard University ’15, 
UC Berkeley, PhD ’21
Co-founder & CTO, Verne

“I am so grateful to 

REACH Prep for putting 

me on my path to success. 

The lessons I learned 

while at Prep Academy 

still guide me today. 

REACH Prep has been 

such a strong foundation for me throughout this 

entire journey, and I cannot wait to guide the 

bright minds that want to follow in my footsteps 

one day. I’m very happy to say that I graduated 

magna cum laude from Boston University Medical 

School! I’m heading to New York to start my 

ophthalmology residency at Albert Einstein/

Montefiore in the Bronx.”

 
OLUCHI IHIONU, COHORT 15

Greenwich Academy, ’16, Boston University ’20, 
Boston University School of Medicine, MD ‘24
Resident Physician in Ophthalmology, 
Albert Einstein/Montefiore



484 Pacific St
Stamford, CT 06902

www.reachprep.org

Ways of Giving
Contributions can be made by check, credit card, 
wire transfer, or gift of stock. 

Please email development@reachprep.org or call 
203-487-0750 with questions and for additional 
information on ways to give.
 

REACH Prep is a 501©(3) non-profit organization. Our Federal Tax ID Number is 06-1438889. All gifts are tax-deductible 

to the extent of the law.

REACH Prep provides access to transformational 
educational experiences that empower underserved, 
high-achieving students to graduate from top colleges 
and emerge as the next generation of leaders.


